
 

September 24, 2007 

 

 

Office of World Missions 

Azusa Pacific University 

901 E. Alosta Ave. 

Azusa, CA  91702 

626.812.3025 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern; 

 

Azusa Pacific University, the Office of World Missions, the Office of Undergraduate 

Admissions and the International Center, are coordinating Global Vision Week, Oct. 29 - Nov. 3. 

Global Vision Week seeks to “expose the local community to God’s global perspective in hopes 

of fulfilling the Great Commission throughout the world.” We do this through culture engaging 

activities, chapels and events.  

 

At the end of the week we will be hosting Global Fest – a cultural concert organized by APU 

students and local vendors. We are anticipating over 300 guests to be in attendance. Our office 

will promote traveling and serving abroad while engaging culture.  Our desire is that participants 

would develop a heart and mind for missions in serving God globally. 

 

You are invited to participate in our endeavor to increase global awareness. Would you consider 

donating travel accessories, merchandise, or gift certificates to foster this service and travel 

exposure? If so, our tax ID number, for donation purposes, is located below. 

 

Tax ID#: 95-1744369 

 

Thank you very much for considering this request. Donations can be sent to the address above- 

Attn: Erin Lind. If you have any questions please contact Erin Lind at 626-812-3025. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Erin Lind, Graduate Assistant                                       

Office of World Missions 

Azusa Pacific University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chiraphone Khamphouvong, Director 

Office of World Missions 

Azusa Pacific University 

 


